
From: Andy Birch 

Sent: 15 July 2019 11:33 
To: DC Support 

Subject: 19/01047/OUT 

 
Dear Sir /Madam, 
  
Re the above planning application we strongly object to another 850 houses 
being built on Longford Park. It is now being classed as Banbury but 
actually it is on Bodicote’s doorstep yet again and enough is enough! 
  
Our objections are: How on earth will the A4260 cope? We assume this 
will mean yet another set of Traffic lights, meaning more congestion 
getting into Banbury.                                      
  
With all the proposed new homes, are there enough GP’s to cope, we all know surgeries 
are struggling with the number of patients now. 
  
Is the developer going to build new GP’s surgeries and if so how will they be staffed 
as there is already a shortage, not to mention the on going problems at the 
Horton Hospital! 
  
We think that this area has already taken its fair share of new developments 
and we don’t want anymore. 
  
We await your comments. 
  
Mr W.A. Birch 
16 Rookery Close, 
Bodicote Banbury 
OX15 4BA 
 


